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December 8, 2023

Dear Families,

After a very soggy start to the week, it was really nice to see some blue skies and
sunshine today.  We are two weeks back into the year after the strike and have two week
to go before our winter break.  It is hard to believe that 2024 is almost here.

As we gear up for our shortened winter break, thanks to those of you who have let us
know about your plans for the week of 12/18-12/22.  If you have not already
communicated with your child’s teacher and Beth in the office, please take a minute and
send us an email to let us know if your child will be out for a portion (or all) of that week.

Here are a few PHOTOS from the week, including a display that focused on the Zones of
Regulation.  Our counseling team is teaching “zones” to all our students.  If you are not
familiar with it, check out THIS LINK and talk with your child about it.  We hope it is
something that you think about using at home, or perhaps you already are.

Announcements and Updates

Progress Reports:  As you may have heard, the progress report for the 2023-2024
School Year has been modified.  To learn more about the new progress report, visit this
page -  https://www.pps.net/Page/20893.  If you misplace your paper copy of the
progress report you can access it through Parentvue by following these instructions.  As
a reminder, there may be blanks on the progress report - not all items are for the first
quarter.  In addition, because of the strike, some items were not completed.  Please
reach out to your child's teacher with any questions.  In addition, you will be able to
further discuss your child's progress during the upcoming conferences.

Conferences:  Conferences will take place between 12/18/23 - 1/18/24, depending on
your child's teacher.  Times will be in the afternoon into the early evening and each
teacher will be setting a schedule with specific dates and times.  You will receive an
email sign-up sheerր԰MՠЄ쁑 thb昘 
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Portland Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Portland
Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
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SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice,
SMS text, email, and social media.
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